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STUDENT USE OF THIRD-PARTY SOFTWARE SERVICES 
 

The Lincoln Public Schools will protect student privacy and safety when entering into 
agreements with third-party software services by verifying compliance with the Children’s 
Online Privacy Protection Act, 15 U.S.C. §6501, et seq. (COPPA) and all existing district 
policies. If a third-party software service utilizes individual student accounts, the district will 
obtain consent from parents prior to issuing the account. 
 
The district will maintain a publicly available list of third-party services that utilize district-
supplied individual student accounts.  The services included on the list will be reviewed 
annually, and services will be added or removed as appropriate.  During the course of the 
school year, teachers may propose the use of additional third-party services, and pending 
school and district approval, obtain consent from parents. 
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